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RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

 

Dates to Remember 
 January 26: 2nd Semester of KG After-School Club begins. 

 January 27 – 30: BIS Book Fair.  

 January 29: Report Cards Sent Home. 

 January 30: Last day to pre-order the student BIS Yearbook 19/20.  

 February 2: Last day to pay the fees for the KG After-School Club. 

 February 5: Field Trip for Gr. 5 to Cosmo. 

 February 6: Deadline to return envelope of report cards to school. 

 February 13: BIS Sports Day, early release for students at 12:30 pm.  

  
    

BIS Sports Day – February 13, 2020  
BIS’s annual Sports Day is rapidly approaching. We are looking forward to what is certain to 
be a fun and exciting day. Students will compete in their House Teams and are expected to 
wear their house team colors. We will send out more information in the coming weeks. 
  

Mission Statement: Al-Bayan International School personalizes learning to achieve intellectual and individual                                  
growth of all students, empowering them to impact their community. 
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 Library Book  
  Please remember to have your child bring his/her library book back to school each week in order to check out a 
new one. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report Cards Sent Home 
Please take the time to go over your child’s report card with him/her next week. They will go 
home with students on Wednesday, Jan. 29th, 2020. We are halfway through the school year, so 
now is the time for us to work together to get our students where they need to be to ensure they 
move on to the next grade level at the end of the year! Please return envelope of report cards 
to school no later than Thursday, February 6, 2020. 
 
 
 

  KG 1 Shapes Day 
  KG 1 celebrated “Shapes Day” today. This was to develop and 
deepen the knowledge of different shapes among the 
children so they can able to relate the objects around them 
with respect to shapes. KG enjoyed some great ideas and 
played simple games about learning shapes. Students wore 
clothes with shapes on them. Children had a great day! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BIS Book Fair  
Reminder! The BIS Book Fair will run from January 27, 2020 through January 30, 2020 arranged by Little Bees & 
That Al Salasil from 7:00 am to 3:00 pm with lots of children’s books to browse and buy. Parents are welcome to 
visit the Book Fair from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm at MPR. An invitation will be sent to all parents today.                                                                                 
Come and join us! Click here to view the letter and the invitation.  
 
 

 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MS & HS Semester Exams 
Students in BIS Middle & High School 
completed their semester exams and ended 
the semester today. School administrators 
said they were pleased with how engaged 
students were and are looking forward to a 
great second semester.  

Overall Attendance for 1 st Semester  
Attendance continues to remain a high priority for BIS and we are 
very proud of the commitment. BIS attendance for the 1st 
semester is 95 %. 
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